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Whereas the Provincial government brought in legislation, in 2010, requiring that 
building permit applications for multiple-unit residential buildings higher than three 
storeys submitted must comply with the new fire sprinkler requirements; 

And whereas sprinkler systems have been shown to dramatically reduce fire losses; 

And whereas other types of dwelling units are in need of the same fire protection; 

Now therefore be it resolved that the provincial government be requested to amend the 
Ontario Building Code to make sprinkler systems mandatory in new buildings. 


